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AMTRAK CONDUCTOR FAILED TO REPORT DWI CONVICTION  

Activity Date: June 9, 2023 

Date Posted: October 12, 2023 

Case Number: MA-23-0314-S 

 Web Summary: OIG-WS-2023-355 

 

An Amtrak conductor based in Washington, D.C., violated company policies by failing 

to report an August 5, 2019, Driving While Intoxicated (DWI) conviction he incurred 

during his employment. Amtrak removed the employee from service pending his 

disciplinary hearing. The employee agreed to a Waiver in Lieu of Termination on June 

9, 2023, admitting to the charges and was assessed a time-served suspension after 

remaining out of service for six weeks. 


